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TO: ALL SWOG MEMBER, CCOP AND AFFILIATE INVESTIGATORS AND 

CLINICAL RESEARCH NURSES; CTSU 
 
 
FROM: SWOG 
 
 
RE: Memorial Day Repository Closure 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites of that Nationwide Children’s Hospital 
will be closed on Monday, May 28, in observance of the Memorial Day holiday.  Because 
of this, institutions are instructed not to submit specimens to arrive at the SWOG 
Repository on May 28.  Nationwide will resume regular business hours on Tuesday, May 
29. 
 
 
 
 
 


